



# TEWKSBURY YOUTH SKATING ASSOCIATION

<a href="#">TYSA Home Page</a>	<a href="#">Team Pages</a>	<a href="#">Board of Directors</a>	<a href="#">Contact Us</a>	<a href="#">Golf Tournament</a>	<a href="#">Tournaments</a>	<a href="#">Admin</a>	<a href="#">+</a>
--------------------------------	----------------------------	------------------------------------	----------------------------	---------------------------------	-----------------------------	-----------------------	-------------------

<a href="#">Board of Directors</a>
<a href="#">Meeting Agendas</a>
<a href="#">Meeting Minutes</a>
<a href="#">Archived Meeting Minutes</a>
<a href="#">TYSA Committees</a>
<a href="#">Job Descriptions</a>
<a href="#">BOD Private</a>
<a href="#">+ Add page</a>

## TYSA General Meeting Minutes

December 1, 2009 Open Meeting called to order at 7:18pm by President Jay O'Neil  
**BOD Present:** Jay O'Neil, Herb Post, John Hunt, Matt Pescatore, Anthony Grieco, Kristen Andrea, Mike Chapman, Mike Golini, Michelle Sullivan,

**General Members in Attendance: 5**      **Web: [www.tysaredmen.com](http://www.tysaredmen.com)**

**Approve minutes** – minutes approved via email and posted to website

**Discussion regarding John Cruseadan as PW2 assistant coach :**  
 Herb Post read Susan Rice's letter regarding her concerns for this appointment. Herb discussed with Team head coach Rob Klerowski regarding the problems that could arise with six coaches and suggested that he have a meeting with all the coaches to make sure everyone understands they take direction from Rob. Rob spoke about the reasons for needing and additional assistant coach and about some issues with current assistant coaches. John Cruseadan spoke saying that he understood his role as an assistant coach and that he would be taking direction from the team head coach. Vote will be taken during executive session.

- Roundtable**
- **President – Jay O'Neil** – *Over the next few months we will spend time discussing the budget so that all board members understand the process. We will discuss where we can make cuts/changes to keep from having to increase tuition.*
  - **VP/Finance Committee – Anthony Grieco** - *Had discussion with Jay & Matt over how to put together the budget. Sponsorship is down this year. Suggested a full or half page thank you in the town crier as a benefit of sponsoring.*
  - **Financial – Matt Pescatore** - *Invoices sent to players with open balances. After a week, coaches will be asked to approach the parents for payments.*
  - **League – Open Position** – *no news*
  - **Coaching – Herb Post** – *We've been charged full price for the 15 split sheets of ice with the Vipers. Skills going well but some have been canceled. Problem at Imite game with a Chelmsford parent screaming over the glass. Herb sent letter to Chelmsford.*
  - **Player Agent – John Hunt** – *Mass Hockey ADM meeting canceled again. Mass Hockey golf tournament will be held in June.*
  - **Learn to Skate – Michael Chapman** – *Needs more help. Will look to higher level teams for help. Volunteers on ice need structured tasks to complete.*
  - **Tournaments – Scott Neault** – *not present.*
  - **Equipment – Mike Golini** – *nothing to report.*
  - **Event Coordinator – Kristen Andrea** – *has information for Herb for Plunkett tickets. Need raffle items for the event. A suggestion was made that teams put together raffle baskets. We should be getting money from photographer.*
  - **Fundraising – Michelle Sullivan** – *55 calendars ordered. Sponsor tags ready at Rockingham. Looking for new fundraising ideas.*
  - **Correspondence – Carl Muise** – *Nothing new to report - Next Meeting – January 5, 2010*

**Motions:**  
 1: A motion to adjourn to executive session was made at 8:37pm by Jay O'Neil, seconded by Herb Post. Motion carried

Dropdown Menus

Translate this site:

Find on this site:

Visitor #: **181,814**